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Society Receives COVID Relief Grant  
 

The Yaphank Historical Society is pleased to announce the receipt of a COVID Relief grant of $1627.34 from the 

Robert David Lion Gardiner Foundation which helped the Society survive during the COVID-19 pandemic. With 

annual fundraising activities shut down, such as our twice-yearly Victorian teas, seasonal yard sales, and popular 

Christmas house tours, the Society faced a bleak year depending only on membership dues.  This donation helped 

the Society meet general operating costs such as paying utilities and purchasing cleaning supplies to ready our 

houses to reopen. The Society is grateful to the RDLG Foundation for its continued generosity to Long Island’s local 

historical societies and looks forward to resuming educational programming and exhibits in our four buildings in the 

Yaphank Historic District in 2021. 


